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	War in Films
2019-1-PL01-KA229-064975_2



February 2020
2nd Students' meeting via Skype
In the framework of the implementation of the European Program, the Sector of Vocational Education and Training, ERASMUS+ 2019, code 2019-1-PL01-KA229-064975_2 and entitled " War in Films ", a group of students from each school participated in a scheduled Video Conferencing to prepare for the next meeting. The students exchanged ideas, designed and made decisions about the next project activities. Our school encourages and promotes students' involvement in activities relevant both with technology and collaboration among students with methods which bridge distances and prepare them for future workplaces.
The 1st EPAL of Karditsa has implemented in the past, it is implementing now and will continue to be directed to such actions, which aim to upgrade the quality of the education provided to our students, as well as exploiting opportunities so that teachers of our school to acquire even more knowledge and experience through innovative actions and innovative projects.
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